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NOTICE TO MARKET 

MPM CORPÓREOS S.A., a corporation registered with the Brazilian Securities Commission 
(“CVM”) as a category “A” publicly-held company (“Company”) (B3: ESPA3), hereby reinforces 
to its shareholders and the market in general that, as per the increase of the Company’s capital 
stock for private subscription, within the limit of the authorized capital, approved at the 
Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company (“Capital Increase”) and described in detail 
in the Material Fact, both published on August 30, 2022, the cut-off date for obtaining the right 
of first refusal in the context of the Company’s capital stock increase ends today at 8:00 p.m. 
for shareholders that do so through a custody agent (broker firm) within the scope of B3’s 
Central Depository and tomorrow at 4:00 p.m. for shareholders that do so through the 
Company’s Bookrunner. 

Further information on the terms and conditions of the Capital Increase, including the vesting of 
rights of first refusal, is provided in detail in the Material Fact and the Notice to Shareholders that 
was also disclosed on August 30, 2022 (“Notice to Shareholders”). This Notice to the Market does 
not replace the Material Fact or the Notice to Shareholders, but rather is solely aimed at reminding 
the Company’s shareholders of the Capital Increase and providing summary information on the 
schedule and procedures related thereto. 

The Company’s Investor Relations Department remains available to the shareholders to clarify any 
doubts relating to the Capital Increase by email dri@espacolaser.com.br.  

The Company emphasizes its commitment to keep its shareholders and the market informed of any 
significant updates in relation to this subject on its usual channels used for disclosing periodic and 
occasional information, which is also available on the websites of CVM 
(https://www.gov.br/cvm/pt-br), B3 (http://www.b3.com.br/pt_br) and the Company 
(https://ir.espacolaser.com.br/). 

 

São Paulo, October 3, 2022. 

 

Leonardo Moreira Dias Correa 
Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 
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